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4th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

 

 

After the announcement from the first minister on Tuesday about the proposed return 

of pupils in nursery and P1-3 we are now making provisional plans for their return to 

school.  The decision regarding composite classes (P1-4) is still in discussion at Scottish 

Government and Education Recovery Group level. Further information will be issued in 

due course. 

 

Thank you for your continuing efforts with the remote learning. I understand it can be a 

juggling act with work, study at home and everything else that is going on and that its 

tough on everyone just now. Keep doing your best! Remember to email the teachers or 

school of you have any questions. We can all do this! 

 

Daily Login and Check-in for All Pupils: 

Thank you for the uptake of daily check-ins and submitting work either through Teams 

assignments or via email. The live sessions have been going well too- it’s been really 

lovely to see everyone on there.  

 

Contact details: 

Please remember to let the school know if you change address or telephone number so 

we can update the school records. 

 

New Staff: 

We have had additional PSA hours allocated to the school until June 2021. Mrs English 

and Mrs McIntosh have increased their hours slightly and we have a new PSA, Mrs 

Stirton, who will be with us on a Wednesday and a Friday.   

 

Thank you to those who have completed the ‘forms’ questionnaire on remote learning. For 

those who have not managed yet, I would really appreciate your feedback to help the 

staff with how things have been going and how we can help going forward.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=BpPZ_i1NCUSVndDttzBKCxrxJ

SNR1r5NhycysihUKVtUOFoySElJNkMwRk9GMUxHV1BaQTYxRkwxUC4u (it closes on 

Saturday 5pm) 
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Stay safe and take care,  

 

Miss Crawford      

 

       

 

 
 


